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Baltimore Colleges and Universities  
for a Sustainable Environment  
Loyola University Maryland has renewed our membership in 
the Baltimore College Town Network’s Community of Prac-
tice B’CaUSE in order advance regional sustainability 
through the shared ideas and collaboration of local university 
stakeholders. We are really looking forward to working with 
this group! 
 
RecycleMania Tournament 2015 
Now through March 28th 2015 
We’re currently participating in RecycleMania to track our 
diversion ratios and engage and inform our community in the 
recycling process. So far we have recycled over 89,682 
pounds of plastic, paper and metals as well as composted 
over 2,620 pounds of food waste!  
 

Good Stuff Campaign 2015—We’re Hiring! 
Sustainability, Facilities and Events have taken on Good Stuff 
2015, and we’re looking for help! Support local organizations, 
stay on campus, have fun and get paid! Dependability, flexi-
bility and sense of humor required! Apply to work with us!  
 
Welcoming Undergraduate Admissions  
We would like to extend a warm welcome to Undergraduate 
Admissions into the Green Office Program. The office is  
excited to continue their efforts to make Loyola a green  
community!  

NEWS  March 2015 

Over 150 streams, creeks and rivers 
drain to the Chesapeake Bay water-
shed. They seem small, but clean 
streams can have a huge impact! 

Go Green Fact of the Month 

Want something featured? Have questions or comments? Email tcasalena@loyola.edu or call 410-617-2421. 

www.loyola.edu/sustainability 

www.blog.loyola.edu/sustainability 

EVENTS 

Sustainability and Justice 

Fair Development Campaign  
gaining momentum in Baltimore  

Baltimore area high school students 
have mobilized their community in a 
successful campaign to halt the  
construction of a waste burning  
facility near their homes and schools. 
The Curtis Bay region is already  
burdened with pollution producing 
industrial development sites. Learn 
more about this environmental justice 
campaign by visiting the campaign 
blog.  

Loyola Unplugged 2015 
April 7th—April 27th  24/7 
Residence halls will compete to reduce their use this Spring 
April 7th-April 27th. Be on the lookout for our energy saving 
tips throughout the month of April to help your hall be 
green, save energy and take home the gold! 
 
Earth Week 2015 
Saturday April 18th-April 25th  
Mark your calendars for Earth Week 2015. On campus 
groups are creating a full week of green and earth friendly 
events to engage our community in sustainability!  
 
Stoney Run Stream Clean Up 
Saturday April 11, 2015 9:00am– 12:00pm 
Help make our streams cleaner and safer ! Come out to 
clean up East Stoney Run. Meet at Gardens Volley Ball 
courts. Contact E. Dahl  x2236 eedahl@loyola.edu with any 
questions.  

Our Recyclemania Team in action!  

http://baltimorecollegetown.org/about-us/communities-of-practice/b-cause/index.html
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https://stoptheincinerator.wordpress.com/
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